October 29, 2015

To: Dane County Board Supervisors
CC:  Ledell Zellers, 2" District Alder
TLNA Council

From: Tenney Lapham Neighborhood Association Council

Re: Proposed purchase of the Messner site

Supervisors:

The Tenney-Lapham Neighborhood Association Council met on October 27, 2015 and voted
unanimously to oppose the County's purchase of the Messner site for use as a permanent day shelter
and resource center for the homeless.

The County's failure to follow the comprehensive process outlined in 2015 Res-072 and the 2013
Homeless Issues Committee Report has left the neighborhood without the needed infermation to
evaluate the appropriateness of this or any other site.

Regards,




